REAL ID deadline extended to May 2025

The Department of Homeland Security has extended the deadline to clear US airport security with a REAL ID to May 7, 2025.  

For specific details and answers to frequently asked questions, click here.   

For information about the status of a specific state, click here.

If you have not obtained a REAL ID prior to May 7, 2025, a valid passport will be required for all travel. 

